
 

Group meeting at HANO main office with HUD Deputy Assistant Secretary Ashley Sheriff. 

 

A productive meeting was held with Deputy Assistant Secretary Ashely Sheriff, HANO Executive Director 
Evette Hester and staff last week at HANO’s main offices. 

### 



 

 

HANO Executive Director Evette Hester giving HUD Deputy Assistant Secretary Ashley Sheriff a tour of 
the Columbia Parc property. 

 

Columbia Parc’s Senior Regional Portfolio Manager Tonya Hall gives an overview of the entire property 
site to HUD Deputy Assistant Secretary Ashley Sheriff and group while touring HANO-related properties. 


